
From: Elsen, Nikki 
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 12:25 PM 
To: Craig, Sondra 
Subject: FW: Request for Reconsideration of Legislative Action: 22-0636 

Sondra. 

Can you please attach this request of reconsideration to the respective Legistar file. 
Thank you. 

From: Neumann, Mark <neumannm@cityoflacrosse.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 11:21 AM 
To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Cc: Matty, Stephen <mattys@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Request for Reconsideration of Legislative Action: 22-0636 

Dear City Clerk Elsen,  

After receiving counsel from our City Attorney, Mr. Stephen Matty, I am writing to announce 
my request for reconsideration of the Legislative Action, 22-0636, AN AMENDED ORDINANCE to 

create Sec. 32-191 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of La Crosse prohibiting Conversion Therapy. 

With highest regards, 

Mark Neumann

La Crosse City Council Member

Representing District 13


